
 

 

 

St. Louis Park Community Band Seeks a New Musical Director 
 

The St. Louis Park Community Band is seeking a new Musical Director beginning September 

12, 2023.   

 

We are a band dedicated to the following: 

 Making beautiful concert band music accessible to all 

 Providing a perfect mix of challenging music and social atmosphere 

 Bringing music to communities throughout the metro area 

 Sharing our lifelong love of music with young people through intergenerational concerts 

 Supporting SLP band programs through the Gift of Music 

 

The St. Louis Park Community Band (SLPCB) was started in 1972 by a small group of 

musicians who wished to share band music and spread joy throughout the community. It has 

grown to 65 dedicated musicians and is recognized as one of the top adult concert bands in the 

state. 

 

The SLPCB rehearses on Tuesday evenings, 7:30 – 9:00 p.m. at St. Louis Park Middle School. 

We perform approximately 3 concerts during the school year and 5-7 outdoor concerts during the 

summer. Repertoire includes original music for band, transcriptions, marches, show tunes, and 

medleys. 

 

Interested candidates should send a letter of interest along with a resume by August 25,2023 to 

Secretary@SLPBand.org  

 

Prospective candidates will be invited to a Rehearsal Audition in September. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the SLPCB Musical Director position! 
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